
News – Week starting 24th February 
 
 
Dear Parents… 
We hope you all enjoyed a lovely Mid Term Break. Please find below the latest updates 
for the coming week. 
 
Monday 
Normal swimming lessons will resume as usual tomorrow. 
 
Tomorrow evening at 7pm, the Service of Light will be held for our Confirmation 
children. 
 
Our Wellbeing Fortnight… 
Our Wellbeing celebrations continue with a variety of enjoyable activities. This week, we 
will host a Breakfast Club and offer sessions where children can create friendship 
bracelets.  
 
Wednesday 
The highlight for our Infant Room will be an exciting trip to Smarty Pants, Imaginary Play 
World on Wednesday. More details to follow! 
 
Important: 
Please remember to fill out the survey about our Breakfast and After schools club. This 
is a private provider I have contacted who are now researching as to whether setting up 
a club would be viable. This club would usually open from 8am and remain open until 
6pm. They need to know a minimum amount of families are interested before 
committing. 
The survey link is here: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SSPJLSS 
 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SSPJLSS

